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Delaware Academy Central School District at Delhi 
2 Sheldon Drive 
Delhi, NY 13753 

 
MEETING MINUTES 

 
 
Budget Workshop of the Board of Education 
Date:   March 13, 2017 
 
Members Present: Glenn, Nealis, Tammy Neumann, Seth Haight, Elizabeth Huneke, and Lucy Kelly 
 
Absent: Dr. Thomas Flanders and Jay Wilson 
 
Others Present:  Jason D. Thomson, Superintendent, Perry Dewey, DCMO BOCES District Superintendent, Laurie 
Alberti, 6-12 Principal, Julie Mable, K-5 Principal, Carey Shultz, Business Manager, Bill Bartlett, Buildings and 
Grounds Supervisor, Bill Petrilli, CSE Chairperson, Gregg Verspoor, Transportation Supervisor, and Christine 
Miller, Food Services Supervisor, and Luke Potrzeba, Technology Supervisor 
 
President, Glenn Nealis, called the Special Meeting of the Board of Education of the 
Delaware Academy Central School District at Delhi to order with the Pledge of Allegiance 
at 6:09 p.m. 
 
President, Glenn Nealis, introduced Mr. Perry Dewey, District Superintendent of 
Delaware-Chenango-Madison-Otsego (DCMO) BOCES. Mr. Dewey presented the budget 
for the 2017-2018 fiscal year. All component school districts of DCMO BOCES are 
required to vote on the DCMO BOCES budget on April 24, 2017.  
 
The Board thanked Mr. Dewey for his presentation. 
 
The Board reviewed the proposed budget line items of Delaware Academy Central 
School District at Delhi 2017-2018 budget to be put before the voters on May 16, 2017. 
No action was taken. 
 
On a motion made by Vice President, Tammy Neumann, seconded by Trustee, Seth 
Haight, the Board of Education adjourned the Budget Workshop at 8:20 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Susan J. Temple 
District Clerk 

Call to Order 
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